
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 

 

 

This notice is to advise all patients of the change taking place effective 
September 1, 2024 for this practice. 

Dr. Song has joined with The Medical Group of New Jersey. The new tax 
ID is #82-3079541.  Any billing correspondence you receive will be from 
The Medical Group of New Jersey.  We ask that you check with your 
insurance using the new tax ID to verify if the group is in your insurance 
plan. 

Any questions do not hesitate to check with the staff. 

 

Thank you, 

Haodong Song, MD 


